Georg und Wilma Iggers
Schillerstr. 50
D-37083 Géttingen, Germany
Tel.&Fax:+49-551-740138
E-Mail:giggers@gwdyg.de
June 17, 1996

Dr. A. de Baets

History Department
University of Groningen
F.O. Box 716

NL 9700 AS Groningen

Fax: 0031-50-363-72-53

Dear Antoon de Baets:

The Bureau of the Commission on the Higtory
toriography met earlier this month in G&trin
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proposal to the bureau and urged a formal cooperation between our
commission and your project. Unfortunately the bureau was not
willing to go that far. They are willing to cooperate with you
but felt that the proper place for the project should be the CISH
(Comité Internaticonale des Sciences Historigues). If you intend
to turn to the CISH, I shall be very willing to write a support-
ing letter.

T do not know whether I told you that I spoke with Marion Berg-
hahn of Berghahn Books about your project. She is guite inter-
ested in hearing from you. The address is Dr. Marion Berghahn,
Berghahn Books, 165 Taber Avenue, Providence RI 02906; fax Q01-
521-0046.

1 very much enjoyed ocur meeting in Groningen. We shall be in
touvch. Mail will reach me here until July 20; fax and e-mail
until July 21, After that I shall again be in Buffalo: Fax: 001-
49-645-5954;: e-majil: iggers@acsu.buffalo.edu

the best,

iy
~\Georg/ Iggers



